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GMB Union has responded to the GMB Union has responded to the Local Government Pay offer of a 3.2 per cent wage rise from 1 AprilLocal Government Pay offer of a 3.2 per cent wage rise from 1 April
20252025. [1]. [1]

Kevin Brandstatter, GMB National Officer, said:Kevin Brandstatter, GMB National Officer, said:

“GMB has now received the pay offer from the Local Government Association.“GMB has now received the pay offer from the Local Government Association.

“Local Government workers across the UK deserve a proper pay rise after years of real terms wage cuts.“Local Government workers across the UK deserve a proper pay rise after years of real terms wage cuts.

“GMB will now meet with members to discuss next steps.”“GMB will now meet with members to discuss next steps.”

https://www.gmb.org.uk/news/search?&issue=54
https://www.gmb.org.uk/Pay%20offer%20to%20NJC%20%E2%80%98Green%20Book%E2%80%99%20employees%20%7C%20Local%20Government%20Association
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